
  
 

 
From: Jim Stuber [mailto:stuber_jw@comcast.net]  
Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2010 11:24 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: 2010 Investment Advice Proposed Rule 

I would like to lend my voice in favor of the proposed regulations for protecting 401k investors 
from advisors that give advice to participants. I support the proposal that, if an adviser 
recommends a fund to plan participants and the adviser’s compensation is affected directly or 
indirectly by that recommendation, it is considered a prohibited transaction.  
  
I expect the mutual fund companies that extract fees from 401k participants will object strenuously to this 
regulation.  Please do what's best for the working people and leave the proposed regulations substantially 
as currently written. 
  
  
  
James W. Stuber 
101 Lawncroft Avenue 
Pittsburgh, PA 15228 
 
 
 


